Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 16" April 2020
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Dear Members,

Reopen of Chinese Restaurant

%

As the fake ceiling works on 1/F Chinese restaurant has been completed, 1/F Chinese

Restaurant will reopen on 17 April 2020.

Temporary Closure of the false ceiling works on G/F Café

Please be informed that reinstatement of the false ceiling works on G/F Café, will be
temporarily closed and will be proceeded in the following periods as shown below:

G/F Cafe: 20/4/2020 to 17/5/2020.
We are sorry for any inconvenienced caused and thank you for your kind attention.

Food and Beverage Department
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